
 

 

 
Waterways Committee Meeting May 26, 2015 

Minutes 
A meeting of the Town of Barnstable Waterways Committee was held on May 23, 2015 at the 
Selectmen’s Conference Room, 367 Main Street, Hyannis, MA.  The meeting was called to order 
at 7:08 pm by Chairman Jack Meade. 
 
Call to Order: 
     Board Members present: Paul Everson,  Robert Hazelton, Peter Cross and Chairman Jack                    
Meade. 
     Board Members absent: Frederick Komenda 
     Town Staff present: Derek Lawson  Assistant Harbormaster/Mooring Officer 
 
Meeting Minutes: 
Approval of Meeting Minutes postponed until June meeting. 
 
Notice of Intent (NOI): 

None. 
 
Mooring Appeals: 
The following 2014 Permit Holders have missed the 2015 deadline and are appealing for 
reinstatement. 
1.  Frank Kennedy - Wequaquet Lake   -  Appeal Granted 
2.  Stephen David -  Halls Creek      -  Appeal Granted 
3. N. Harrsison Buck - Eel River  - Appeal Granted 
4. Ken Anketell - Wequaquet Lake  - Appeal Granted 
5. James Wilder - Cotuit Popp/Shoe  - Appeal Granted 
6. Margaret Hart Foley - West Bay  - Appeal Granted 
7. Gordon Staecy - North Bay, East Bay - Appeal Granted 
8. John Dow - Estes Ave   - Appeal Granted 
9. Ethan Hinckley - Barn. Harbor  - Did Not Appear 
10. Joe Holland - Millway   - Did Not Appear 
 
Old Business: 
 None. 
 
New Business: 
 None. 
 
Correspondence:  
1. Jon Hagenstein and Matthew Bourque are requesting permission for the transfer of the 
commercial moorings from George Gillmore    Marine to a new entity, Beacon Marine 
Construction LLC.  
-Waterways Committee in favor of transfer of commercial mooring. 
 
 
 
2.  David Reidy - Requesting an appeal of  Mooring Officer denial to move mooring location.   
-Appeal denied due to requested area being a conservation area. 
 

 
 

Town of Barnstable 
Waterways Committee 

1189 Phinneys Lane, Centerville MA 02632 
www.town.barnstable.ma.us 

 

 
 
 
 
Chairman: 
John Meade 
 
 
Committee Members: 
Frederick Komenda 
Paul Everson 
Robert Hazelton 
Peter Cross 
 
 
Council Liaison: 
Frederick Chririgotis 
 



 

 

3.  Megan Adely - Would like to address the Committee regarding Chapter 30 of the Barnstable Code 
regarding the regulation of storage of vessels on town property.  
-Waterways Committee recommended to contact Town Councilor for their district.  
 

Harbor Master Report: 
All Town Marinas are open for the season. Discussion regarding shoaling in the area of west bay and the 
entrance of the seapuit river. 
 

Adjournment: 
There being no further business, the meeting adjourned at 8:45 pm. 
 

Respectfully submitted, 
 
Derek Lawson 

Assistant Harbormaster/Mooring Officer 
 


